
Finance Committee 

October 3, 2017 

Central Office 4:30 pm 

 
Committee Members Present: Mrs. Patricia Wilson, Mr. Jay McMullin 

Absent:  Mr. Bill Murray, Miss Jill Dawson 

Administrator:  Frank Rizzo 

 

The Finance Committee reviewed and agreed to approve and move forward with the items:  

 

 
 1.  Gloucester Township Recruit Class #71 Training Course 
 Move that the Board of Education approve the use of Highland Regional High School for the Camden 

County College Police Academy Waiver Class and Basic Recruit Class #71 – Active Shooter / Rescue 

Corse Training.  The Training will take place on September 29, 2017 and October 20, 2017 from 4 pm 

to 8 pm.    

 2.  Center for Family Guidance, P.C. 

Move that the Board of Education approve the contract with Center for Family Guidance, P.C. 

to provide services for the 2017-2018 school year. (see attached exhibit) 

 3.  McKinney-Vento/DCP&P-Tuition Placements 
      Move that the Board of Education approve the tuition placements for the 

      students listed within the attached exhibit, in accordance with the  
      McKinney-Vento Act, as well as the Department of Children and Families,    
      Division of Child Protection and Permanency (see attached exhibit) 

 
4.   Disposal of Desk/Workstations 

Move that the Board of Education approve the disposal of 35 desk / workstations at 

Timber Creek High School.  

Other Discussion Items:  
 
Mr. Rizzo discussed plans to move forward on Highland Tennis Courts.  
 
Mr. Rizzo updated the committee on the parent transportation request from September board 
meeting.    


